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Dear CD Children, Mums, Dads and Carers,                                                             
 
It’s the final week of a busy half term. Very well done and thank you all for your support and hard work; almost all of you have settled back into school life brilliantly and as well as seeing it for myself every day, your teachers and teaching assistants continuously share with me how well you are doing and how proud they are of you.
 
You will find attached a flier from OSCA giving information about a fun “Break the Rules” day this Friday. In exchange for a donation, which will be spent on more library books, you are invited to break some rules, for example regarding school uniform, hair, face paints or nails. As we said in assembly this morning this is a fun day and so I still fully expect everyone to follow The Charles Darwin Way - Be Safe, Be Ready Be Respectful. I will so add that high heels will not be allowed as an alternative to school shoes and as always phones will not be permitted!   
 
You will also find attached an OSCA newsletter detailing some forthcoming dates and events. In addition to these I have agreed that if restrictions are eased and such things are permitted, we will hold a Summer Fair on Saturday 26 June, so save the date.
 
Northwich Education Partnership Art exhibition
Our Y2 and Y4 children have produced two superb pieces of art which are on display at Barons Quay next to River Island and The Entertainer alongside those of other schools in the partnership. If you are in the area or fancy a little trip this is well worth a visit. Well done to all of our artists!
 
Girls' Rugby
All Y5 girls' have this afternoon enjoyed a rugby coaching session led by Winnington Park Ladies coaches.  Future internationals in the making!
 
Thank you all for a great half term; have a brilliant holiday with plenty of fresh air and exercise.
 
Best wishes
Adam Croft
 

